
 
 

To, 

Board of Directors 

SPV Global Trading Limited 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Notice is hereby given that the “05/2020-21” Board Meeting of SPV Global Trading Limited is scheduled 

to be held on Friday, 12th February, 2021 at 04.00 p.m. at the registered office of the company situated 

at Ground Floor, Binani Bhavani, 28/30 Anant Wadi, Bhuleshwar, Mumbai-400002 

Kindly make it convenient to attend the meeting. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully 

FOR SPV GLOBAL TRADING LIMITED 

Sd/- 

Balkrishna Binani 

(Managing Director) 

DIN: 00175080 

Date:  4th February, 2021 

Place: Mumbai 

 


